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Dear Sir

I fully support the idea of having GST. The existing tax base is extremely narrow in Hong
Kong. The HKSAR relies too much on a narrow range of tax.

I am of the view that GST is a fair tax system. Everyone should contribute to the government
income, not just a handful of persons who could not escape from the tax net. GST could
ensure that who spend more, who pay more tax. With the appropriate relief measures, |
believe the low income group could be protected.

Please work hard to make the GST to get through the Legislative Council this time.

Fiona Tam
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